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Attached you will find our Military Service Recognition Book Monthly
District Comparison Report for the period ending November 30, 2019.

As you will note, together with the submission received previously during
year #6 of our program that were not utilized for our Volume VI, we have
just shy of 500 submission for our Volume #7 with six months of submissions
still to be received during year #7 of our program. So once again, I cannot
stress enough to be continually promoting our program for more submissions,
but also to advise Branches that the sooner they have their submissions sent
in, the sooner they will be published in one of our books. Again, they are
published on a first come, first served basis.

We are doing extremely well financially and as you will note, we have
exceeded the one-million-dollar figure for income that we have received
through this program since it was first introduced in 2013. For year number
seven, we are $15,000.00 ahead of our November income that we received in
year number six of our program. So again, we are doing extremely well
financially.

However, as we have stated before, although we appreciate the income we have
received through this program, it is about Remembrance and recognizing our
Veterans within the Province of Ontario that matters most.

Comrades keep up the good work that everyone is doing on behalf of our
Veterans.


Regards
